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I am shocked that the development of St Leonards area is still alive.

This is an outrage of historic proportions.

Ugly high rise buildings do not belong in this area.

We can not cope with the extra traffic this will bring.

River Road is congested everyday . there is no plan to develop this road.

Parks in the area will not cope with the extra amount of people wanting to use them. The facilities in these areas
are inadequate to cope with the extra population.

What about the drains and sewers? So old and will not be able to cope .

Already we are seeing clothes hanging out on peoples balconies because developers cut cost with facilities
within these builds.

They build edge to edge with no space for dwellers to have their own gardens and laundries..

Stop abusing the suburb.

Jania Hulse
Greenwich resident
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